
 

 

24th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
Easter Revision for Year 11 
 
The summer term is fast approaching and it will not be long before students are required to complete their GCSE 
exams.  For this reason, we have put on several exam revision and coursework support sessions, to give every year 
11 student, the very best opportunity to succeed.  The dates and times of each of the sessions is displayed below:   
 
Tuesday 4th April 2023: 

o Childcare catchup with Mr Bembridge (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 531 
o Computer Science Revision with Mr Bowbanks (10.00am – 12.00pm) in room 526 
o Music Revision with Miss Pettingale (10.00am – 12.00pm) in room 808 

 
Wednesday 5th April 2023:  

o Maths Foundation Revision – non calculator. with Miss Bill (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 524 
o Maths Higher Revision – with Miss Vora (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 520 

 
Thursday 6th April 2023:  

o GCSE PE Revision with Mr Hallam (10.30am – 12.30pm) in room 566 
o CNat (Coursework Catchup) with Miss Clayton (09.00am – 14.00pm) in room 526  
o Maths Foundation Revision – calculator. with Miss Bill (13.00pm – 15.00pm) in room 524 
o Chemistry Foundation Revision with Miss Wright (10.00am – 12.00pm) in room 522 

 
Friday 7th April 2023: 

o English Language Revision with Mr Hollins (10.00am – 12.00pm) in room 202 
 
Monday 10th April 2023:  

o Maths Foundation Revision – non calculator. with Miss Bill (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 524 
 
Tuesday 11th April 2023:  

o Textiles Exam Prep with Mrs Hilton (9.30am – 12.30pm) in room 415 
o Art Exam Prep with Mrs Fowler (9.30am 12.30pm) in the Art Rooms.    
o Maths Foundation Revision – calculator. with Miss Bill (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 524 

 
Wednesday 12th April 2023:  

o English Literature Revision with Mr Hollins (10.00am – 12.00pm) in room 202 
 
Thursday 13th April 2023:  

o History Revision with Mr Flynn, Mr Hamer, Miss Street & Ms Crofts (10.30am – 12.30pm) on Level 1 
o GCSE PE Revision with Mr Hallam (13.00pm – 15.00pm) in room 566 
o Maths Higher Revision – with Miss Vora (10.15am – 12.15pm) in room 520 

 
Uniform is not required in order to attend these sessions, but students will require their lanyards when on site. 
Students should also bring their countdown to success cards as any sessions attended count towards their 
signatures.  Please do not arrive to sessions any sooner than 5 minutes before they are due to start (timings are next 
to each session above).  



 

Students have been sent an electronic form to their school email, which they can use to select which sessions, they 
would like to attend.  Please encourage them to complete this form as soon as possible.  Each of the sessions will be 
equipped with snacks and drinks to support students throughout the revision session, which they can access for free. 
Please do not turn up to any sessions that you have not selected on the electronic form, as staffing will be limited 
for each session.  
 
As always, we expect students to uphold exceptional standards for behaviour.  Should any students behaviour not be 
acceptable during their attendance to any of these sessions, the schools behaviour policy will be upheld.  We hope 
that students will make the most of the sessions on offer and as always, if you have any questions or concerns, then 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr Bowbanks. (bowbanks@qegs.email).  
 
Yours faithfully  
  
 
Mr Bowbanks  
Head of Year 11 
bowbanks@qegs.email  
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